DUTCHESS

COMMUNITY COLLEGE HEALTH OFFICE

Dear Student:

This program requires medical information for you to participate at clinical site.

All of the following items need to be completed:

o Physical Examination: An annual physical examination is required to be on file with the College Health
Office prior to the start of the clinical course. The physical examination date cannot expire within the
semester.

*Your physical examination must be transcribed on the attached DCC health form that
includes typical duties.

o Tuberculin Screening: PPD/Mantoux or QuantiFERON/IGRA: An annual tuberculin screening is required.
The date cannot expire within the semester. If a positive reactor, a chest x-ray is required. A chest x-ray cannot
be in lieu of a QuantiFERON.

o Respirator Fit Questionnaire: Bring the Respirator Fit Questionnaire to your physician for evaluation,
completion, and signature. The completed Respirator Fit Questionnaire will be collected at scheduled Respirator
Fit appointment. Any questions regarding the Respirator Fit process should be directed to the DCC EMS
department: 845-431-8390.

o Hepatitis B: Series of three (3) vaccination dates or serology (titre) of positive immunity or signed Hepatitis
B declination form (attached).

o Mumps: Documentation of two (2) MMR vaccinations or serology (titre) of positive immunity.
o Measles: Documentation of two (2) MMR vaccinations or serology (titre) of positive immunity.

o Rubella: Documentation of two (2) MMR vaccinations or serology (titre) of positive immunity.

o Varicella: Documentation of two (2) Varivax vaccinations or serology (titre) of positive immunity.

o Meningitis: Documentation of Meningitis ACWY vaccine within the last 5 years or two (2) Meningitis B vaccines
or a signed Meningitis declination form (attached).

Documents can be submitted by:

Email: healthoffice@sunydutchess.edu

Fax : 1-888-972-1736

Drop off: Health Office, Student Services Building, room 110

A clearance waiver will be issued upon satisfactory completion of health documents.

Health Office SSB 110 53 Pendell Road Poughkeepsie NY 12601 FAX: 1-888-972-1736 Email: healthoffice@sunydutchess.edu
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